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Crest Recreation to host ‘Great Science Spooktacular’ Halloween event Oct. 18 

WILDWOOD CREST – Get ready for a fun-filled Halloween season event for the entire family. 

Wildwood Crest Recreation will host “The Great Science Spooktacular” on Saturday, Oct. 18, at 10 

a.m. at the Crest Arts Pavilion, located at 6301 Ocean Avenue. The event is open to children and their 

families. Admission is free and no pre-registration is necessary. 

Learn about science as things transform, potions bubble, and you witness a haunted house full of 

chilling science demonstrations and creepy chemistry. Audience members and volunteers help make 

all the spooky science happen during the show. With clouds of fog, floating eyeballs and experiments 

that go bump in the night, attendees are guaranteed to howl with delight during his haunting science 

adventure. 

The program runs approximately 45 minutes. Children are encouraged, but not required, to wear 

their Halloween costumes to the event. Halloween candy will be distributed by Wildwood Crest 

Recreation to all children in attendance. 

No pre-registration is necessary for the event. For more information, call (609) 523-0202 or (609) 522-

0221. 
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